
Stonehedge Residents Incorporated (SRI) Meeting
March 29, 2023 in Clubhouse Main Hall
Meeting was called to order at 9:06, President Williams presiding.

Roll Call: Williams, Ellingson(phone), Elton, Curvin,
Thomson,Tudor( phone),Baraniewicz and Streff. Also attending
Tony Toscano, Maryanne Aiello and a number of residents.

Secretary’s Report: Read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Read and accepted.

Manager’s Report:
April Events: Shredding and Blood Drive will both take place on
April 12, 2023 details to follow.
Palm tree trimming is in progress. Stump removal will follow.
Current delinquencies are under $6000.00 and should be at zero
by mid April.Art will be on vacation for two weeks and Tony will be
covering for him.
Committee Reports:
No Reports
Tudor thanked his committee and residents for their support and
assistance with the Pavilion project.

New Business:
Toscano presented a proposal for 3 boundary wired microphones
at a cost of $1,627.37. Motion was made and seconded and
Board approved.
Shuffleboard Policy was presented to the Board by Thomson for
their review.



Pool internal complete resurfacing to be scheduled for 2024 was
presented by Aiello with a current bid of $32,267.00. We will
continue to discuss the project and get further bids.
Parking Signs, dumpster signs and shuffleboard signs when
designed can be purchased for under $300.00.

Open Floor:
Unit 76 Residents have the option of emailing the manager at
times when the office is not open to residents.

Motion to adjourn by Curvin seconded by Ellingson. Meeting
adjourned at 10:50 am.

Penny Curvin, Secretary


